Oregonians need our transportation dollars to be spent on public transit, improvements for cyclists and pedestrians, and public
safety on existing and neglected roads, NOT on widening freeways. Our public health and the climate demand rational, careful use
of these funds. There is no accoutability for ODOT overruns.



